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Dear Professor Biondo,

I am pleased to congratulate you and let you know that you were elected by your colleagues to serve a 1.5 year term as the University 
Faculty Personnel Committee (UFPC) At-Large Representative. Your term will begin Spring 2024 and conclude at the end of the Spring 
2025 semester. This position comes with 3.0 WTUs of assigned time per semester.

Thank you very much for your commitment to the University and for your willingness to contribute your time and expertise.

Please don't hesitate to contact the University Senate Chair, Jim Woglom, or the Senate Coordinator should you have any questions.

Thank you,

ANDREA BRIGHT 
Administrative Support Coordinator | University Senate Office Siemens Hall 216G

 | 1 Harpst Street ∙ Arcata, CA  95521
Office: 707.826.3586  | Email: andrea.bright@humboldt.edu
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